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Partial Road Closure 
 
(Kahnawake – 4, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2024) 
 
The Public Safety Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) 
would like to advise the community that River Road and Legion Road 
will be partially closed from 5pm to 10pm on Tuesday, July 9th, for 
the 'Night Market' event hosted by the MCK. 
  
A section of River Road in front of the Golden Age Club will be 
cordoned off for safety, and part of Legion Road (see map below) will 
be closed to accommodate parking.  
  

 
  
These measures are put in place to ensure the safety and well-being of 
all community members. For more information about the road closure, 
please contact David Lahache, Transportation Coordinator, at 450-
632-7500 extension 50289. 
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